

CULCHETH PRIMARY SCHOOL

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER





IMPORTANT - Parent Pay

Please ensure that you have booked your child's lunch via ParentPay so that the kitchen can prepare the correct amounts of food and ensure that every child gets their first choice.

School's financial years finish at the end of March and we have to balance our books! Please clear any outstanding money owed or this debt is automatically passed to Warrington Council for collection. Thanks for your conitinued support.



Parents Evening

Parents Evening – 31-3-21

Thank you to those parents who have already booked their Parents Evening. If you haven't booked, please use the link in the letter emailed this week ASAP.If you are struggling to book, please contact school



Red Nose Day

Thank you to all the children and staff who dressed up and donated today to Red Nose Day!!

Year 2 Victorian Day

Miss Lea would like to invite all Year 2 children to take part in a Victorian Day in school on Monday 29th March. The children can come dressed as a Victorian child and they will take part in lots of Victorian activities!!





Decorate an Egg Competition

We are having our annual 'decorate an egg' competition. Please use your imagination and creativity to decorate a hard boiled egg. Please bring your completed eggs in on Thursday 1st April.

There will be a winner from each class who will receive an Easter Egg as a prize!!

Healthy snacks only please....

Please send healthy snacks for break time. Sweets, crisps, chocolate bars and biscuits are not allowed under the government regulations for food standards in schools. Only healthy snack bars, fruit, yoghurt or cheese please. Thank you



Depending on Government restrictions being lifted, we are hoping to start after-school clubs from 26th April.

More information to follow.



Our Chicks have arrived!

Our Reception class are thrilled to announce the safe arrival of 7 chicks this week. The children have loved playing with them and learning all about the life cycle of chickens!

School Lottery



Join our School Lottery and have the chance of winning up to £25,000 - plus this month, you could also win a £500 Bike Voucher!

Please support our School and join at www.yourschoollottery.co.uk.

Just £1 a week will make such a difference to our fundraising for school – Thank you!

the year-round walk to school challenge

Don't forget to log your child's activity as part of the new Nationwide Challenge to encourage more children and their families to walk to school.

Please see the email that was sent a couple of weeks ago with full instructions of how to access.

Dates for your diary....

29/3	Year 2 Victorian Day in school
31/3	Parents Evening 1.30-6.00pm
1/4	Decorate an Egg Competition
1/4	Finish for Easter
6-7/4	Wolves holiday camp
8-9/4	Wolves girls only holiday
	camp
19/4	Return from Easter Break

Commended Awards

The following children have been commended – well done!

Rec	James, Eseka, James, Teddy
Yr1	Jenson, Ethan, Katlynn
Yr2	Grace, Alby, Megan, Leighton
Yr3	Emma, Laura, Elisha, Poppy,
	Arthur, Evie M, Laycie, Daisy
Yr4	Harlow, Archie, Bella, Jamie,
	Gina
Yr5	Payton, Taylor, Oscar, Billy,
	Kayden, Charlie Mill, Zac,
	Bradley
Yr6	Calina, Harvey, Genie,
	Scarlett, Rebecca, Josh, Nora,
	Laura J, Maison, Sam



Warrington Wolves

Warrington Wolves are running two holiday camps at school during the Easter holidays, it will cost £30 for the two days. A full Covid risk assessment has been completed.

- 6th & 7th April Open to all now full
- 8th & 9th April Girls only

For more information and to book your place, please contact Warrington Wolves at: danwilliams@warringtonwolvesfoundation. com